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krissdal 8 <krissdal 8@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 12:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

This is regarding to the CFTC’s propose rule of having identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

Please DO NOT reduce the leverage in US Forex Trading to 10:1. This would impact on tens of
thousands of traders and families who rely on the current 100:1.

Regards,


